
 

-------- Forwarded Message --------  

Subject:  An email from the Premier of Ontario 

Date:  Thu, 7 Jan 2016 19:11:47 +0000 

From:  Kathleen Wynne <premier@premier.gov.on.ca> 

To:  info@vaccinechoicecanada.com <info@vaccinechoicecanada.com> 

 

This email account is not monitored. Please do not reply directly to this 

email. 

For further inquiries, direct your online message through 

https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx. 

********************* 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to send your email regarding immunization of 

school pupils. I appreciate hearing your concerns. 

 

As the issues you raised would best be addressed by my colleague the 

Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, I have 

asked that the minister or a member of his ministry staff respond to you 

directly.  

 

Thank you again for writing. Please accept my best wishes. 

 

 

Kathleen Wynne 

Premier of Ontario 

 

c: The Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins 

 

 

********************* 

Confidentiality Warning: This email contains information intended only for 

the use of the individual named above. If you have received this email in 

error, we would appreciate it if you could advise us through the Premier's 

website at 

<https://correspondence.premier.gov.on.ca/en/feedback/default.aspx> and 

destroy all copies of this message. Thank you. 

 

 


